
Monsignor Lee Catholic School 
 

 
  

 
 

Dress Code 
 

All members of the Monsignor Lee Catholic School community shall adopt a standard of dress 
that is appropriate for a Catholic school. The way we dress must reflect our commitment to a 
safe, positive and respectful environment. Students are to dress respectfully at school, and at 
school sponsored events. Each student is an ambassador for Monsignor Lee at all times. 

 
 
 
Pants are to cover all underwear. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Only hemmed shorts and walking shorts that reach mid thigh 
are permitted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to use the 2 finger wide rule for all grades. 
Spaghetti straps are not permitted and no undergarments 
are to be visible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hats and caps are to be removed when inside the school. 
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All clothing will be free of derogatory of inappropriate 
print or graphics. 
 
Please no skull or cross bone graphics for all grades. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All tops will cover the full midriff and will cover the top of 
pants. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pants are to be free from rips, no skin to be showing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The consequences fro students who are inappropriately dressed will be as follows: 

- Students will be reminded of the school dress code initially and asked to modify their 
appearance (i.e. turn shirt inside out/put sweater on) or 

- Parents contacted to bring alternate clothing or 
- Students may be required to work in the office for the day 
 
 

 
THE FINAL DECISION OF APPROPRIATENESS IS AT THE DESCRETION OF 

ADMINISTRATION 


